
ArtDesigner



After 15 years of chemistry in R&D in 
a Franco-American start-up, Jérôme 
Peyronnet launched the ArtJL project 
in 2015. Through original creations, he 
combines design and contemporary art.

His goal: to allow you to create 
unparalleled interiors.

Passionate from his earliest childhood by 
the idea of creating: drawings, comics, 
successful musician in the 2000s, 
calligraphy thereafter ... The ArtDesigner 
today shares his passions through 
exceptional lamps and canvases.

His first work in painting is a series of 
paintings inspired by Japanese, Persian 
and Hebrew calligraphy. Jérôme wondered 
about our way of writing in an all-digital 
era. What if this gesture was on the way 
out? Writing and drawing by hand is a way 
of defending a skill.

His second series of modern paintings is 
an invitation to a more minimalist design.

The hand is assured and precise. The 
harmony of colors and the purity of the 
lines are there. Methodical and straight.

An al(chemist)

To discover on www.artjl.fr 
contact@artjl.fr
+33 6 82 05 51 98
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